
School Newsletter 	 For Term 4 Week 10 Starting 17 Dec 2018
  Dates to Remember

 PB for L Focus

December
18th - Presentation Day - 9:15 - 

11:30am
18th - Volunteers Morning Tea 

- 11:20am to 12pm - Aora 
Conference 

18th - P&C Extraordinary Meeting 
12pm Aora Conference Room

18th - Year 6 Farewell Yiamas 6pm-
8pm

19th - Last Day - Leavers Arch - 
Possible PB for L Disco.

20th - School Development Day - 
Last day to access office.

January
29th - School Development Day
30th - Year 1 to 6 Students Return

February
1st - Kindergarten Students Start

Volunteers Morning Tea

P&C Extraordinary General Meeting

Happy Holidays

Presentation Day

Like us on Facebook

www.facebook.com/sppssydney
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After the event, volunteers who have helped at the school are invited to a volunteers morning tea. The 
volunteers morning tea will be held this year in the Aora Meeting Room close to the school oval and 
gate. All volunteers who help this year are welcome to attend. We have tried to invite everyone who has 
helped, but we may have missed someone so please come along if you have helped around the school 
on working bees, P&C events, in classrooms or perhaps as an ethics teacher.

After the volunteers morning tea at 12pm on 18 December, the P&C will be holding an EGM to 
discuss and vote on some items carried over from the past meeting including the school canteen.

This Wednesday 19 December the school will finish for the 2018 school year. Teacher will be returning 
for a school development day on 20 December and the office will be open until 3pm on this day for the  
purchase of uniforms or payment of outstanding invoices. 
After this time, the school will close until Tuesday 29 January when it will reopen from 8:30am. If you 
need to contact the school urgently, the school phone will be diverted and answered. We all very much 
wish you happy holidays. Whatever you are doing, we hope you stay safe, enjoy it and take time to 
spend some of the downtime with your hard working children. We’ll see you again in 2019.

As we lead up to the end of year, our annual presentation day will be held from 9:15am this Tuesday 
18 December in our school hall. Apart from the presentation of awards, we will be having some 
performances to break up the presenting of awards. Families are cordially invited to attend but we ask 
you to let us know if you are bringing a large contingent to the awards. An EGM for P&C will be held 
after this to discuss the Canteen and other issues held over from the last P&C meeting. We will be 
opening the Silver Street gate late to allow exit after Presentation Day

Our focus this week is being 
Safe, Respectful, Learners in 
all areas

Good Luck at High School Year 6



Come and play some games with us Dec 20th & 21st
  2 days of drama games, making trailers, prop making & dressing up

Wilkins Public School Hall 9am - 3pm EB $68   Regular  $72 p/d 
                                               9am - 6pm EB $108  Regular  $115 p/d  

enrolments:   www.innerwestdrama.com


